
Week 5 Meeting Minutes 
All group members attended 
 
   In this week, the team have met for a short time in order to discuss the upcoming meeting 
with our client. Therefore, we have agreed that Thursday of this week to meet with our client in 
person for the second time.  
 
   Why did the team needed to meet the client in this week? It because we were done with our 
first and rough prototypes for two of the ideas that we came up with for our project. One of the 
group members went to the school with the prototypes to show them our client Eva so she has 
a sense of what we have been thinking of from the first meeting. Two of the designs were 
shown to the client which were the featured wall and the cart & track design. Discussion with 
the client was all about how both of these designs prototypes function, and moreover we 
needed to come up with a final decision. Thereafter, the client liked the idea of the cart & track 
because she thought it would be more attracted to the children with disabilities.   


